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Oshkosh native Tyrese Haliburton declares for 2020 NBA draft

Oshkosh native Tyrese Haliburton has declared for the 2020 NBA draft, and
is ranked as the seventh best college basketball prospect by ESPN’s Top 100.

Haliburton announced his decision to enter the NBA draft and forgo his junior
year at lowa State University in a video he posted to his Twitter account around
noon on March 24.

Read more.
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Pandemic causes spike in unemployment applications, leaving
workers worried for future

The coronavirus pandemic has left workers in a state of disarray as steps to
slow the spread of the virus have led to mass layoffs and a spike in
unemployment applications in Wisconsin.

Read more.



Community groups help businesses feeling financial strain of COVID-19

As local businesses begin to feel the financial strain of the coronavirus outbreak, community leaders
are stepping up to provide a helping hand.

The Greater Oshkosh Economic Development Corp., the Convention and Visitors Bureau, The
Chamber of Commerce and the City of Oshkosh are all working to reduce the burden placed on local
businesses by the economic slowdown caused by the pandemic.

Read more.

Vacant UWO residence halls may house coronavirus patients

The state of Wisconsin has asked UW Oshkosh to house coronavirus
patients if health care facilities reach capacity.

Read more.

Visit

The Advance-Titan Website to read more campus and community news.

We need you!

The Advance-Titan is in need of writers for all sections who are willing to work off-site. Add to your
portfolio and gain great experience working for the weekly student newspaper. For more information,
contact Editor in Chief Carter Uslabar at uslabe78@uwosh.edu.

Interested in advertising with us? Contact Advertising Manager Collin Tuchalski at
tuchac30@uwosh.edu.

Please support our advertiser

The Oshkosh Herald, 923 S. Main St., Oshkosh

Change in printing & distribution

Due to the coronavirus, we are no longer printing and distributing The Advance-Titan. Please check
our website - https//advancetitan.com - for regular updates on COVID-19 and other campus and
community news.




